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Dear Homeowners

The Opinion Poll for the Super Estate is still open! Voting ends on Thursday, 7 Dec at 17:00.
Question: Based on the fundamental principles presented at the Townhall Meeting on 28
November, do the Trustees have a mandate to continue discussions with Val de Vie HOA in
order to agree on a Super Estate Constitution?

If homeowners have not yet cast their vote, click on the following link:

https://web.lumiagm.com/152173078

If you own more than one property, please list all of your ERF/Unit numbers when signing in.

Where a property is owned by more than one person, only one vote per property will be
counted.

For any queries, kindly contact the HOA at info@pvhoa.co.za.

Kind regards,
PVHOA
6 Dec 2023
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